
MEDIA ALERT: 
25 August 2015 

Light aircraft crash in Winkelspruit 

 
Two people have sadly lost their lives during a microlight aircraft crash in the Winkelspruit area near 
the N2 highway nearly an hour ago.  
 
It is believed that the pilot and a passenger were the only people on board. The crash is believed to 
have happened today just after 14h00.  
 
The cause of the crash is unknown at this stage and will be the subject of an investigation by the 
relevant authorities. 
 
For more details, please contact KZN Emergency Medical Services spokesman Mr Robert McKenzie, 
who is at the scene, along with other paramedics. 
 
His contact details are as follows:  
 
Robert Mckenzie 
Media Liaison Officer: Emergency Medical Services 
KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health- South Africa 
Tel: +27 (0) 39 688 3600| Mobile: +27 (0) 83 296 4005| Fax: +27 (0) 39 688 3612 


